
RTHK Radio Programme：HCYers “In The Common Room”! 

 

Four HCY students - 6D Tico Choi, 6D Pauline Kang, 5D Tristan Yau, and 4D Nicholas Wan 

- shared their insights on “diligence” in an inspiring radio program, “In the Common 

Room,” on RTHK before the summer break. 

 

The episode aired on 2 September. We invite you to tune in to hear their perspective by 

accessing the link below.       

https://podcast.rthk.hk/podcast/item.php?pid=1801&eid=264809 

 

Enjoy learning English!  Have fun! 

 

https://podcast.rthk.hk/podcast/item.php?pid=1801&eid=264809

